
 

 

Province of British Columbia 
Office of the Premier 
www.gov.bc.ca 

#740, 999 Canada Place 
Vancouver BC 

V6C 3E1 

October 23, 2013 
 
Ms. Kazuko Komatsu 
President & CEO 
Pacific Western Brewing Company 
3876 Norland Avenue 
Burnaby, BC   V5G 4T9  
 
Dear Ms. Komatsu: 
 
I am writing to inform you that I will be leading a trade mission to China, Korea and Japan between 
November 21 and December 3, 2013. Trade missions are a critical part of British Columbia’s strategy to 
diversify its international trading partners and secure new investment, propelling economic activity and 
job creation throughout the province.  
 
As you and your company play a role in shaping the future economy of British Columbia, I would 
welcome your participation and advice to advance our province’s trade relations internationally. I would 
ask that you be a special advisor to me in developing my mission itinerary in Japan.  
 
In each market, the mission will strengthen bilateral relations with government partners; promote British 
Columbia's competitive advantages during corporate meetings with key investors in LNG and other 
priority sectors; and, capitalize on British Columbia's cultural bridge across the Pacific with networking 
events built around British Columbia's many familial, economic and educational connections to Asia. 
 
I look forward to your support in the delivery of a successful mission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Christy Clark 
Premier 
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